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Fwd: Westside Village Zoning
1 message

UrmiD
Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Shannon Ryan - City of Los Angeles <shannon.ryan@lacity.org> Mon, Feb 27, 2017 at 11:28 AM
To: shurefamilyca@gmaii.com
Cc: Zina Cheng <zina.cheng@lacity.org>, Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Dear Stacy,

I have forwarded your comments to the City Clerk, so that they may be added to the Council File,

Thank you,

Department of City Planning
T: (213) 978-3304
200 N. Spring St., Room 701 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012

For the latest information regarding re:code LA, please visit our website at recode.la. 

Follow us on Facebook, Twitter, & YouTube

------ -— Forwarded message---------
From: Stacy Share <shurefamilyca@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Feb 23, 2017 at 4:50 PM 
Subject: Westside Village Zoning
To: Shannon.Ryan@lacity.org

As a resident of Westside Village (3200 block of Midvale Avenue) please represent our homeowners in getting the same 
zoning (55%) of lots 6,000 + when the zoning comes up for consideration on March 1st. We do NOT want the more 
restrictive zoning that is being proposed. We should have the same as all the surrounding neighborhoods, including 
Beverlywood and Cheviot Hills.

Stacy Shure 
Stan Shure 
Peter Shure 
Josh Shure

3267 Midvale Avenue 
LA CA 90034
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